

PART 3 Questions 11-15

For each question, write the correct answer.

Tom Cruise by Sarah Holden



When our teacher asked us to interview a person that we admire, I had never thought I could actually interview Tom Cruise. I had been thinking for some time who else I could talk to, but it seemed to me that anyone else would come a poor second.

Then, one day, out of the blue, as I was enjoying a hot cup of chocolate in our local coffee shop, I heard a man asking me if he could sit next to me. As I turned around and saw Tom Cruise smiling at me, I was at a loss for words. He was so pleasant and friendly that I felt confident and asked him for a mini interview. Much to my surprise, he happily agreed.

Over the years, Tom Cruise has become one of the most popular and successful actors in the world. He has long been an international star, who gets paid millions of dollars for every film he makes. "I'm lucky," says Tom. "I'm doing what I love, and I'm having a great time. Lots of people would love to do this job, but they didn't get the chances that I did."

For many of us, however, Tom is more than just lucky or good-looking, as great acting ability and determination were needed for him to become one of Hollywood's biggest names.

Is Tom happy with his success so far? He has a different outlook on his career than one might expect. "I've always looked to the future," says Tom. "I feel I'm always developing as an actor. I'm looking for new things all the time. I want to challenge myself to be better and always try new things. I know I've made a lot of progress in my career, but I still have ambitions for the future."

After interviewing him, I understood that Tom Cruise has a mind of his own and he's not at all like the characters in his movies. That's why, I believe, he has had so much success in his career; because of both his talent as an actor and his personal strength. Tom always knew what he wanted to do with his life and did his best to succeed.

11. When Sarah was asked to interview the person she admired,
 - A. she never thought that she was likely to talk to Tom Cruise.
 - B. she was disappointed that her idol refused to talk to her.
 - C. she could not make up her mind as to whom she admired the most.
 - D. she was surprised to find out that she could write about a celebrity.
12. Sarah says that Tom Cruise
 - A. is actually less friendly than he might seem.
 - B. did not originally want to be interviewed.
 - C. was uncomfortable talking about himself.
 - D. is very likeable as a person.
13. What does Tom say about other people who try to become actors?
 - A. They are not as hard working as successful actors.
 - B. He was more fortunate at certain points in his career.
 - C. They did not love the job as much as he did.
 - D. He took more risks than them to achieve success.
14. How does Tom describe his attitude to his work?
 - A. He is only interested in making millions of dollars as an international star.
 - B. He is unlucky and has had many breaks in his career.
 - C. He looks forward and wants to improve and develop.
 - D. He is determined to become famous one day, whatever the cost.
15. What might Sarah say about Tom Cruise?

A. "Tom Cruise's success seems to be more down to luck and connections than anything else."	B. "Tom Cruise's success is such that almost anyone can achieve it quite easily."
C. "Tom Cruise wouldn't be so successful if he didn't try and work so hard."	D. "Tom Cruise has not been greatly successful as he has a lot more to do."

PART 2 Questions 8-13

Con hãy làm bài nghe theo link sau (từ 9p43s – 18p55s):
<https://youtu.be/IT0rVrjqOrY?si=p7PqIDHueTKKk8Zh&t=583>

For each question, choose the correct answer.

8. You will hear a girl talking about her illness.

The girl advises the boy to

- A. keep away from other kids.
- B. go to the hospital.
- C. keep his hands clean.

9. You will hear two friends discussing a band.

They agree that the band

- A. has better songs now than in the past.
- B. charges little money.
- C. offers something important.

10. You hear a boy telling his friend about a movie he saw.

How did he feel after watching it?

- A. angry
- B. positive
- C. negative

11. You hear two friends talking about a new teacher.

The girl thinks that the Maths teacher is

- A. exciting.
- B. boring.
- C. strict.

12. You will hear two friends talking about language learning.

How does the girl feel about language learning?

- A. It's interesting.
- B. It's unnecessary.
- C. It's good for older people.

13. You hear two friends talking about their plans.

They agree that they should

- A. go on a tour later.
- B. spend all day on the beach.
- C. go and eat something in the morning.

PART 2 Questions 8-13

For each question, choose the correct answer.

8. You will hear a boy telling his friend about his problem.

The girl advises the boy

- A. to stop worrying.
- B. not to go alone to the concert.
- C. not to listen to his parents.

9. You will hear two friends talking about a school trip they went on.

What did the boy like best about it?

- A. drinking coffee
- B. going shopping
- C. doing a sporting activity

10. You will hear a girl telling her friend about her accident.

They agree that

- A. she was very lucky.
- B. she should wear her helmet.
- C. she shouldn't talk on the phone.

11. You will hear two friends talking about an invitation.

How does the girl feel about it?

- A. sure it will be great
- B. worried about school work
- C. certain she will go

12. You hear a girl telling her friend about her smart phone.

What does the boy think about it?

- A. It is not really necessary.
- B. It isn't so expensive.
- C. It takes better pictures than his phone.

13. You will hear two friends talking about a TV series.

The boy feels that the girl

- A. is wasting her week.
- B. had better stay at home.
- C. is not being sensible.

Con hãy làm bài nghe theo link sau:

<https://youtu.be/T6Muj9-obis>

Part 2

You will hear a man called Sid Holmes talking about a journalism course he attended. For questions 9–18, complete the sentences with a word or short phrase.

Journalism Course

Sid did the same course in journalism that his **9** did.

On the first day, Sid had to do a reporting exercise about a man who was rescued from a **10** by helicopter.

An assistant editor from the **11** section of a local newspaper gave an interesting talk about being a journalist.

Sid's main tutor had written a biography of a famous local **12** .

Sid had an idea for an article about a man who makes **13** for young people to borrow.

Sid's first article was published in a **14** soon after he wrote it.

Sid had to report on a council meeting about proposed improvements to the **15** in the town.

One aspect of the course Sid didn't enjoy was the **16** classes.

Sid found it useful to chat to his classmates in the **17** at the college.

Sid now has a chance of getting a job at a **18** .

I. Circle the correct answer

1. The water's not deep here - look, I _____ touch the bottom.
A. should B. can C. have to
2. Butter is made _____ cream.
A. from B. of C. in
3. He's a man _____ opinion I respect.
A. who B. whose C. which
4. What _____ you _____ for your birthday?
A. did - get B. did - got C. have - get
5. Shaun _____ Japanese when he was four years old.
A. has learnt B. learning C. learnt

II. Write the correct English meaning of the Vietnamese word or phrase

No.	Vietnamese	English
1.	khí hậu (n)	c _____
2.	vải bông (n)	c _____
3.	gà trống (n)	c _____
4.	sự độc lập (n)	i _____
5.	sự lãng phí (n)	w _____

Lưu ý: Với những từ con không nhớ và viết sai, con chép từ đó vào vở 2 dòng.